
 

 

 

 

  

 
Christmas Cards 

Children are welcome to bring Christmas cards to school for their 
friends. However, we must follow Government guidelines relating to 
Covid-19, to ensure everyone’s safety.  
Therefore, children can bring cards to school from Monday 7th 
December until Monday 14th December. Cards after Monday 14th 
December will not be accepted. This restriction is to ensure the 
cards are quarantined before distributing them during the last week 
of term.  
Each class will have their own post box for children to post them in.  
 

 

Christmas Jumper & Christmas Dinner Day 
On Wednesday 16th December, the normal menu will change to a 
Christmas Dinner (for this day only). This is for children only and will 
be usual lunch times, with only the menu changing for this day. 
Children will still be in their bubbles as normal, but with extra 
festivities to enjoy their Christmas dinner! Please note, usual costs 
will still apply, unless free school meals.  
 
 

On this date, we are also welcoming children to come to school in a 
Christmas jumper. This means, normal school uniform, just with their 
school jumper changed for a Christmas one!   
 

 
Christmas Sing-a-Long 

Due to the restrictions this year, unfortunately we will not be able to invite 
parents/carers or visitors into school to enjoy Christmas performances or events with 

us. However, on the last week of term before we break up, each 
class will perform a Christmas sing-a-long which will be recorded 
and sent out to all parents/carers.  
 
This will also be shown on our school social media pages. If you 
currently do not consent to your child being on our social media and 
still do not wish for them to be shown on these videos, we ask that 
you please contact school.  
 

Children break up from school on Friday 18th December 2020  

and return to school on Monday 4th January 2021 


